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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Division of Operatins Reactors
Attention Brian K. Grimes, Assistant Director
for Engineering and Projects

Washington, DO 20555

- Gentlemen:
,

In reply to your letter of May 31, 1978, I am agreeable to the "LN3
Practices" enebsed with your letter and will follow the six practices
covered. The fa.rst five of these practices are already covered in
operations plans or contingency plans. The sixth, which is notifica-
tion to your agency of any change will be incorporated in our documents.

For any modification of these practices in an urgent situation, our OPLAN
calls for notifying you. We have noted the telephone numbers which you
furniched in your letter.
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HWi L

K. B. SCHL%tCER.

Captain, U. S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port
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